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On August 31, 2017, I attended The Walnut Hill Carriage Driving Competition in 
Pittsford, NY.  A number of special events and attractions are planned for edu-
cation and entertainment and the Pittsford Carriage Association and the Walnut 
Hill Committee puts on the event where people compete with their horses and 
carriages and to promote public interest.  
 

I was honored to be invited as the NYSHC Youth Repre-
sentative to present the Youth Junior/Single Horse/Pony 
Reinsmanship Class awards along with Steve Ropel the 
NYSHC President. I also found one class very interesting; it 
was the Single Horse Cross Country Obstacle Class, where 
the riders and their horses or ponies had to complete a 
course like going over a bridge and around a small house.  

 

I loved coming out to 
this event, meeting 
so many people and 
talking to people 
about their experiences, I loved walking through a car-
riage museum with my dad and Paula Pratt. Presenting 
awards was an honor for me to do and I hope to definitely 
come back next year. 
  
 Ji l l ian  

 

Jillian's  News -  

Jillian Keding, NYSHC Youth Representative 
 

To New York State Horse Council Youth Members . . .  
I’d love to learn & share horse experiences  

with you.  Please feel free to contact me 

@youth@nyshc.org 
 

NYSHC Youth Program  @http://nyshc.org/post.php?pid=13 
 

If you know of a youth who would like to become a member,  

please go to NYSHC.ORG for membership information. 
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